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Dear Chair Beidle, Vice Chair Hayes and Members of the Senate Finance Committee, 

 

The Love Maryland PAC writes in support of HB 1208.  The science on artificial dyes is 
robust and clear.  These dyes are causing behavioral issues (hyperactivity and anxiety) in 
our children and some can cause cancer. 

We would like to see the bill amended to include the 7 dyes that were just banned in West 
Virginia.  Maryland should be a leader in children’s health and instead is falling behind 
other states. 

 


